
Thank you for your understanding.

The staircase to Kent Ridge Park 
(indicated in red) is closed for maintenance 

from 16 October 2023. 

There is no access to the park from Springwood 
Height. Please enter the park from 

Vigilante Drive or Pepys Road. You may also 
use the playground and fitness corner at 

Jambol Place Park during this time.

Expected completion date: 25 February 2024
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